Spring 2011 Cargill Sustainability Fellowship for MPA Students
The Cargill Foundation provides funding for Cargill Sustainability Fellowships for Evergreen graduate students who are interested in and working on environmental sustainability issues. 
In Spring 2011, a $4,000 fellowship is available to fund a Spring MPA Capstone project that accomplishes or furthers environmental sustainability. 
This award is given as a one-time grant of $4,000 that is disbursed through financial aid and is to be used toward tuition and a stipend for working on the project. 
The student must share information about the project with the campus community by the end of Spring quarter. At a minimum, the student must: (1) provide a written project summary report to the MPA Program which “tells the story” of the project; and (2) invite the campus community to a Spring quarter public presentation. 
Application Due:  Tuesday, February 22, 2011
How to Apply:  Submit a hard copy of the following items to “the Cargill Fellowship Sustainability Committee” c/o Jan Hays (haysj@evergreen.edu) in the MPA Office in Lab 1, Room 3019: 
1. A proposal addressed to the Cargill Fellowship Sustainability Committee which includes: 
0. A detailed description of your project, including goals, outcomes and how it achieves or promotes environmental sustainability. 
0. A timeline and work plan for accomplishing the project 
1. An updated resume
Contact: MPA Assistant Director Randee Gibbons, gibbonsr@evergreen.edu, 360-867-6554,

